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Dear MPs

I urge Queensland parliamentarians to NOT support this abortion bill. Aside from the
 safety and well being of my own family, I consider the safety of other persons In
 Queensland the very highest priority for myself and our government.

I strongly believe there is insufficient scientific basis to conclude that an unborn foetus is
 not yet a living human. The law should, wherever possible, protect the unborn foetus as a
 legal person as the default position until the science can determine at what point in time a
 foetus can be concluded a living (though unborn) human.

It is my belief that the true sign of civilisation is the degree to which the powerful protect
 and look out for the basic well being of the powerless. Likewise it should be assumed
 civilised politicians would (by default) be a voice for the voiceless.

The proposed bill would allow lawful killing of powerless and voiceless persons in
 Queensland.

I urge you to be that voice for these voiceless unborn children, and exercise your power to
 withhold harm from these children.

Regards
Anthony O’Neill

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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